
 

Notice:- 

Dear Parents and Students, 

The school closes for the Diwali vacation on 3.11.21 (Wednesday) and reopens after the Diwali on 

8.11.21 (Monday). The Second Term session will commence from 8.11.21 (Monday). 

----------------------------------{ Wish you all a Happy and Safe Diwali }------------------------------------ 

Note: Fees must be cleared till October 21st in order to collect the First Terminal result. 

Regards  
Principal 


